
DATE:  July 12, 2021

TOPIC: Grades 1-2 Playground Renovation

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:
☒  Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
Bids for the Grades 1-2 Playground Renovation were received at 3:00 p.m. on Monday, June 28, 2021.

There were three (3) bidders of record; two (2) bids were received. A bid tabulation sheet is

Attached. StudioGC analyzed the bids and the qualifications of the bidders and recommend that the

contract for the Todd Hall 1st-2nd Grade Playground Renovation project be awarded to the

lowest responsible, responsive bidder, Stuckey Construction Co. Inc. Their total base bid

amount is $78,900.00. This includes contingency allowance monies in the amount of

$10,000.00 that will be returned to the school district if not used at the end of the project.

There were no alternates requested on this project.

Fiscal Impact:
$78,900

Recommendation:
It is the Administrative recommendation that the Board of Education accept the bid from Stuckey 

Construction Company, Inc. in the amount of $78,900 for the Grades 1-2 Playground Renovation 

Project to be completed during Summer 2021.
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